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Getting to know a new school can be 

difficult. There are plenty of signs around 

school to help you find your way 

around.

The main building is Elgar and there are 

three staircases in the building. Each 

staircase leads to different subject 

areas. You can see from the picture on 

the right which staircase you need to 

follow in order to get to different 

classrooms.

Getting around school



Elgar Foyer
When you enter the Elgar building from 

the main entrance, the area you walk 

into is called Elgar Foyer. 

On the photo you will see the student 

reception area. If you imagine standing 

on the yellow line, walking to the left 

would take you to the hall and the PE 

Dept. Looking right will take you down 

the staircase to the English Dept and the 

Sun Corridor.



Elgar Hall

Elgar Hall is a multi-purpose space which we use mainly as a 

Drama room. The large stage makes the space a fantastic 

venue for school shows and concerts. We also teach some PE 

lessons in the hall.

As well as a teaching space, 

we use Elgar Hall for our assemblies, 

reward evenings and 

parents’ evenings.



Staircase to English & Sun 
corridor



English

Exemplar English 

Classroom & Display



Music

E14 is the school’s music 

room. The classroom is 

equipped with 24 work 

stations which include a 

computer, a keyboard 

and 2 sets of headphones.

The Music Dept are also 

resources with percussion 

instruments, guitars and 

wind instruments.



PE



Humanities

Spanish

History



Art & Design Technology

The Art & Design Department 

are outside of the Elgar 

building. The Art room is 

being refurbished for 

September 2020 which we 

are incredibly excited about.

We also have a Food 

Technology room in Elgar 

building and this is being 

refurbished with new cookers 

for September.



Science
The room on the left is an 

example of a Science room 

at Bournville. We will be 

having two brand new 

laboratories installed over 

the summer which will be 

ready for September.


